
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Mark your calendars for the following CLE Presentations: 
Presentations are held at Primo unless otherwise noted 

 

September 18, 2014  GAL Conference – All Day Seminar 

    Best Western Bridgewood – Neenah 

 

October 16, 2014  Courthouse Security Discussion (no CLE Credit) 

    Information only 

 

November 20, 2014  Property Disputes 

 

December 18, 2014  Ethics Seminar, followed by Christmas Party 

    Best Western Waterfront – Oshkosh 

 

January 15, 2015  Bankruptcy Law Update 

 

February 19, 2015  Juvenile Law 

 

March 19, 2015  ½ Day Conference – Family Law, Child Support 

    And Domestic Partnership 

 

April 16, 2015  Criminal Law Update 

Winnebago County Bar Association   
 

Bar Rag   
 

Meghan Healy – President  

Lisa Krueger – Vice President Elect 

Elizabeth Nevitt – Secretary 

Kathleen Diedrich/David Rashid - Treasurers 

Brenda Marks – Legal Secretary 



Ethics Seminar 
The Green Lake/Ripon Area Bar Association is offering an ethics seminar this fall at a very 
reasonable cost!  It’s all three ethics credits, plus lunch – for only $75 (for non-members).   
 
Please see the attached registration for more information 
 

          
 
Conflict Resolution 
The Winnebago Conflict Resolution Center has developed a first-of-its-kind mediation 
skills training course to take place this fall in Oshkosh.  This is the same 40-hour skills 
training held in June, but instead of a week-long all-day training, we have developed this as 
an evening training to not interfere with the workday!  Monday and Wednesday 
evenings from 5:30p to 9:30p beginning September 15, 2014.  Several people are 
already registered and space is limited.  I have attached the training brochure or you can go 
to http://www.mediationwcrc.org for additional information.   
 
 
Michael D. Rust, J.D. 
Executive Director 
Winnebago Conflict Resolution Center, Inc. 
415 Jackson Street 
Oshkosh, Wisconsin 54901 
Phone 920-236-4925 
Fax 920-236-1076 
President, Wisconsin Association of Mediators 
Chair, State Bar of Wisconsin, Dispute Resolution Section 
 

          
 
Our Courts Program 
The Public Education Committee launched the Our Courts Program in 2013 aimed at 
providing nonpartisan informational programs to the public about Wisconsin state and 
federal courts.   
 
Research commissioned by the State Bar in 2008, has shown that the more knowledge the 
public has about the courts system, the better the public’s perceptions of the court. “Our 
Courts Wisconsin” is based on the successful “Our Courts” program developed by Colorado 
in 2007.  
 
We are actively working on trying to create more awareness of this program throughout the 
state of Wisconsin. We are also reaching out to Judges and Attorneys to volunteer to 
become a presenter for the program in their areas, to become a presenter you must attend 
a speaker training session.   
 
We are currently going to be offering speaker training in Green Bay at the Hyatt 
on Main September 13 from 9am-12pm.  
People can contact Carol Chapa to sign-up for the training by phone 608-250-6140 or email 
pubedcoordinator@wisbar.org . 



 
 
Newsletter  -  If, as a member, you would like to post an announcement in the monthly 

newsletter, please let us know.  As in the past, these can be new-hires, job postings, space-
for-rent or other announcements that have to do with your practice.   
 
If you are a member of the WCBA, as well as a member of another non-profit organization, 
you are welcome to post event announcements to the rest of the membership encouraging 
them to attend – for example – the date for the Neenah Rotary Uncorked and Uncapped 
fundraiser, or the Black & Pink Ball benefitting the non-profit you are a board member for. 
We’d be happy to let everyone know. Send us an email and we’ll make sure it’s printed. 
 
Keep in mind, you are the contact person and will be listed in the newsletter as the point of 
contact for more information and questions. 
 
 


